

Dear Marston Families,

This is a busy and exciting time of year for students and staff! There are many different activities taking place in school. It is important that students always remember our four Marston Expectations: be safe, be respectful, be responsible, and be cooperative. **The last day of school will be Friday, June 17 with dismissal at 12:00.** Your report card can be accessed using the online reporting portal through PowerSchool which will open around 3:00 PM.

We would like to thank the Hampton PTA who generously supports our school throughout the year. Our deepest appreciation is extended to all our wonderful PTA volunteers who participated this year at Marston School by donating supplies, helping with fundraisers, and organizing outside events. We would especially like to thank Katerina Chong and Kelli Higgins for serving as our head volunteer coordinators this year. We also thank PTA President Jen McClelland and the executive board for their leadership, energy, and dedication.

Mrs. Borg would like to remind families that the federal government will no longer offer their free lunch programming to all students, and will resume the national Free/Reduced lunch pricing system. Free and Reduced lunch applications are available online. We encourage all parents to submit this application. Please call Mrs. Borg if you have any questions at 926-9826. Our school nurse, Mrs. Connolly, wishes to remind parents of students who take medication to stop by school before the close of the year to pick up students' remaining medications.

The 2022-2023 Marston School calendar has been finalized. For your information and planning, the first day for students will be on Tuesday, August 30. There will be no school on Friday, September 2. School will resume on Tuesday, September 6. Students are welcome to visit their classrooms on our Meet the Teacher Day scheduled for Monday, August 29 from 2:00 - 3:30 PM. More information on this will be sent to students during the summer.

A personal note from Mrs. Hoppa ... As some of you know, I am moving on to an assistant principal position at Merrimack Middle School in Merrimack, NH next year. While this move offers a tremendous professional opportunity, please know that it was an extremely difficult decision to make. The students, families, and staff of Marston have made a tremendous impact on me, both professionally and personally, these last two years. Your children are kind, funny, endearing, enthusiastic, and so much fun! I will miss them dearly!

On behalf of the Marston Staff, we hope your family enjoys a safe and restful summer.

Sincerely,

Mr. Nathan Saddler

Principal

Mrs. Kathleen Hoppa Assistant Principal

UPCOMING EVENTS

June 1	Teacher In-Service	June 8	New Student Registration
	Early Dismissal for Students, 12:00		G3 Trolley Tour Field Trip (MC 9:00 /
	School Board Meeting, HA, 6:00		GA/RK 10:00)
June 2	Grade 5-6 Step-Up Day	June 9	Field Day
June 7	G5 Center for Wildlife Presentation,		GOTR, 3:00
	9:00-12:00	June 11	Girls on the Run 5K
	G3 Trolley Tour Field Trip (MM/EM 9:00 /	June 13	Field Day – Rain Date
	JG/LO 10:00)	June 14	G5 Batchelder Pond Field Trip
	Kona Ice Truck, 10:30		School Board Meeting, HA, 6:00
	GOTR, 3:00	June 15	G5 Luau, 1:30-2:30
	Celebration of Learning, 6:00-7:00	June 16	G5 Farewell, 1:30
		June 17	School Wide Morning Meeting, 9:00
			Last Day for Students, Dismissal 12:00